
Dear Norfeldt Families, 

I hope you are having a wonderful week. Tomorrow night, Thursday, September 14th is Curriculum Night. This 
is an evening event for grown-ups to visit Norfeldt and to learn about the wonderful things taking place at 
our school.  

6:00-6:45    Grade 3-5 Classroom Presentations             6:15-6:45         Specials Teachers Present in the 
Auditorium 

6:50-7:05    Principal's Message in the Auditorium 

7:10-7:40    Specials Teachers Present in the Auditorium      7:10-7:55   Kindergarten-2nd Grade Classroom 
Presentations 

We hope you can join us! 

Safety is of utmost importance at Norfeldt. Throughout the year we have fire drills and lock down drills to 
ensure that all staff and students know what actions they need to take in case of various emergency situations. 
Today we practiced a "medical emergency drill." During medical emergencies, we have staff trained to respond 
to the emergency, and students clear the hallways and remain in their locations to allow medical personnel 
easy access, and to provide privacy for the injured/sick person. If you ever have any questions related 
to safety, please do not hesitate to ask. We have a Safe School Climate Committee that meets regularly to 
ensure we are being proactive and ready to handle various scenarios.  

Have a fantastic remainder of your week and I hope to see you tomorrow evening! 

Jen  

 


